
Home Ownership

Are you Aboriginal and 
looking to buy your own 

home?



The AHO offers  
one-off financial 

assistance grants to 
help you become a 

homeowner.
No matter where you are on your home ownership 
journey, our friendly team is here to help simplify 

the process and help you access our one-off 
financial assistance grants.

Scan the QR code 
to find out more 

about the Aboriginal 
Home Buyer Saver.


